
Upper
Oiled full leather is robust,  
extremely durable and offers 
through its special treatment 
even more protection against 
penetrating moisture. In addition, 
it prevents premature aging even 
with low care.
The COA.TEX® membrane is 
breathable, water resistant, 
windproof and protects feet from 
stagnant moisture.

 Protection: fiberglass cap and flexible FAP® midsole
 Plus: extra high shaft (approx. 17cm), lateral YKK-zipper with
  closed dust tongue, TPU Heel Support and Kick-Off in the
  heel area
 Upper:  oiled full leather
 Lining:  BreathActive functional lining with COA.TEX® membran
 Footbed: evercushion® BA+ 
 Sole:  PU/rubber sole SCUFF CAPS EVO - 300°C heat resistant,
  slip-resistant on unsurfaced grounds, mud-releasing
 Sizes / Width: 40 - 48 / 11

VOLUME PLUS48

The special shape of the last 
provides more space to the small 
toes and the ball of the foot. This 
extra comfort is available up to
size 48.

Zipper
The YKK zipper at the side enables
an easy putting on and taking off.
The closed dust flap behind the 
zipper stops the penetration of 
dirt and prevents from unpleasant 
pressure points.

www.puma-safety.com

PRODUCT DATA SHEET
Art. No. 63.073.0 - CONQUEST BLK CTX HIGH   S3 WR HI CI HRO SRC

Rubber outsole  
SCUFF CAPS EVO
It is obvious that the heavy duty
pattern of this hard-wearing, up to
300°C heat resistant HRO rubber
outsole has been designed for
optimum safety and performance,
especially on unsecured grounds.  

Fiberglas toe cap
The fiberglass reinforced compo-
site toe cap offers more space for 
the toes, is lighter than a common 
steel cap, antimagnetic and ther-
mally insulating.

Scuff Cap
Extra high scuff cap for wearers 
who kneel a lot during their work.

M E M B R A N E S

M E M B R A N E S

HRO SOLESLIP RESISTANT BIG SIZES COMFORTABLE
FIT

COMPOSITE

WATERPROOFHEAT INSULATED COLD INSULATED
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